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ATTORNEYS Pro Bono Program Recognizes Work of its Attorneys

= Myrgia M. Palacios-Cabrera August 20, 2015

Several attorneys were recognized for their Pro Bono work at luncheon
featuring the Honorable David Bernier Rivera, Secretary of State for the
Commonwealth of Puerto Rico, as guest speaker. During the past fiscal year, the
firm donated more than 1,000 hours of free legal services to not-for-profit
organizations in Puerto Rico, an in-kind donation valued at more than $215,000.
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